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Congressional Progressive Caucus PAC
PO Box 33079
Washington, DC 20033

January 11, 2022
Kevin Fortkiewicz
Sr Campaign Finance Analyst
Reports Analysis Division
Federal Election Commission
1050 First St NE
Washington, DC 20463

Identification Number: C00513176
RE: Amended October Monthly Report (09/01/2021-09/30/2021) and November Monthly Report (10/01/2021-10/31/2021)
Response Due Date: 01/11/2022

We write in response to your letters of December 7, 2021, regarding the committee?s October 2021 and November 2021
monthly reports.  The first letter identifies a $2,500 earmarked contribution that was received by the Committee in
September 2021 for which there was no corresponding disbursement.  The second letter identifies earmarked contributions
that were disbursed outside of the permissible time period.

On September 28, 2021, the Committee received five checks of $2,500 from Jobs, Education & Families First PAC, which
were written to Nevadans for Steven Horsford, Cartwright for Congress, Andy Kim for Congress, DeFazio for Congress and
Katie Porter for Congress.  In the case of the first two checks, the Committee was able to forward the check to the
candidate immediately.  However, due to scheduling issues, the Committee was not able to deliver the final three checks
within 10 days of receipt.  The Committee is based in the District of Columbia but, because the weeks of October 4 and
October 11 were committee work weeks, the three candidates were in their respective districts during those weeks. When
Members of Congress returned to the District for votes on October 19, the Committee took steps to deliver the checks to
the intended recipients as soon as practicable.  The DeFazio and Kim contributions were reported as disbursements on the
Committee?s November monthly report and the Porter contribution will be reported as a disbursement on the Committee?s
December monthly report.  To avoid this scenario in the future, the Committee has enacted a new policy that all
earmarked contributions received by the Committee must be forwarded to the relevant candidate/authorized committee
within 10 days of receipt; and when candidate will not be present in the District of Columbia during the 10 days after
receipt, the Committee will forward the contribution to the candidate?s authorized committee by mail or express delivery
service.

Should you have any questions, don?t hesitate to contact the Committee.

Sincerely,

Diane Evans
Treasurer
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